
From: Roderick Gillyatt  
Sent: January 25, 2021 9:17 AM 
To: GRIDS 2 and MCR <grids2-mcr@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: Travis, Heather <Heather.Travis@hamilton.ca>; Vraets, Lauren <Lauren.Vraets@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Re: GRIDS2 / MCR Project Mailing List 
 
Heather/Lauren 
 
Thank you for the GRIDS2 presentation last week. 
 
During the presentation you mentioned there would be an Agricultural Impact Assessment under 
GRIDS2 in the near future. 
 
Our family has a chicken broiler operation that borders the urban boundary in Waterdown.  We would 
very much appreciate the opportunity to participate in the Agricultural Impact Assessment process. 
 
Thank you 
 
Roderick Gillyatt 
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